
  
  
 

8 Henegan Road P.O. Box 460, Virgil, Ontario, L0S 1T0 
Phone: (905) 468-4235 Fax: (905) 468-3861  

August 4, 2023 

Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Attn:  Nancy Marconi, Registrar 
 
Re:  EB-2023-0041. 
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
In accordance with Procedural Order No. 1, Niagara-on-the-Lake Hydro is informing the OEB 
that a tentative agreement was reached during the settlement conference on August 3, 2023. 
 
As part of this settlement, the pre-settlement follow-up and clarification questions that NOTL 
Hydro received from SEC, VECC and OEB staff along with the NOTL Hydro responses will be 
also be filed with the Board. 
 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 

 
 
Tim Curtis 
President 
 
c.c. David Stevens, Aird & Berlis 

Jay Shepherd, School Energy Coalition 
 Mark Rubenstein, School Energy Coalition 
 Brian McKay, School Energy Coalition 
 Jane Scott, School Energy Coalition 
 Shelley Grice, Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition 

Bill Harper, Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition 


